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STAFF’S DECEMBER 30, 2016 STATUS REPORT 
 
 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), by 

and through undersigned Staff counsel, and states as follows for Staff’s December 30, 

2016, Status Report: 

1. The Staff reported in its November 30, 2016, Status Report that the 

technical staff for Summit Natural Gas of Missouri, Inc. (“SNG”) had advised the Staff 

that it has continued its review of the Staff’s proposed CAM and work on a response, 

but activities in another jurisdiction, which also has been occupying its time, has not 

permitted it to complete its review and response. SNG technical staff has recently  

e-mailed to the Staff a redlined version of the Staff’s proposed CAM with comments and 

questions. The Staff has started its review of SNG technical staff’s redlined version, 

comments and questions respecting Staff’s proposed CAM.  The Staff has indicated to 

the SNG technical staff that the Staff will get back to it shortly with a proposed plan on 

how best to proceed on these matters. 

 WHEREFORE, the Staff submits its December 30, 2016, Status Report.  
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Steven Dottheim   
Steven Dottheim, MBE #29149 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 800 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
Phone: (573) 751-7489 
Fax: (573) 751-9285 
E-mail: steve.dottheim@psc.mo.gov 

 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this  
30th day of December, 2016. 

 
/s/ Steven Dottheim  
 

 


